
 

 

20th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

FAO: Students in receipt of free school meals 
 

As your child normally receives free school meals, I am writing to inform you how we will 
maintain this provision during closure. 
 

The government has pledged support too, but we are not certain when details of what this 
support will look like will emerge. In the meantime, we would like to get on with making plans 
to help you.  
 

If you wish to have a packed lunch provided for your child, please notify the school via 
admin@stokesleyschool.org and we will ensure this is available for collection from the 
school by 10am each morning. If you cannot get to the school and would prefer to have the 
packed lunch delivered, we will try our very best to make this happen too. 
 

Please use the email address above to tell us: 
 The name(s) of your child(ren). 
 Whether you will collect or would like us to deliver. 
 Which address you would like us to deliver to (this must match our system). 

 

We have a record of all allergies on our system, but if there is something your child will not 
eat out of preference, please let us know about this as well. 
 

Please ensure we have this information by the end of today, Friday 20th March 2020, so we 
can have everything in place for Monday. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 

Mrs H. L. Millett, 
Headteacher 
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